

Name _____

Jesse James

Jesse James was born in 1847. By the time the Civil War broke out in the United States, both Jesse and his brother Frank were old enough to serve. Each chose to serve with the Confederate army. Their military careers would soon come to an end as the two became criminals in the area of the country that would become known as the Wild West.

No one knows what made the son of a preacher turn to a life of violence. Historians do know that, in 1863, the James's home was attacked by Union troops. Whatever the cause, James became one of the most notorious

outlaws of the times, robbing banks, trains, and stagecoaches. James and the men who followed him became known as the James Gang. This gang of outlaws stole an estimated two hundred thousand dollars and harmed countless people.

Eventually, Jesse James's life of crime came to an end. One of his own men turned against him to collect a reward offered by the Governor of Missouri. Jesse James died at the age of thirty-four, and with his death, the notorious James Gang came to an end.

Text Questions

1. Which statement is an opinion about the text?
 - a. James was born in 1847.
 - b. James served in the Confederate army.
 - c. James became a criminal after his home was attacked by Union soldiers.
 - d. James was the most notorious outlaw of all time.
2. What does the word *notorious* mean as it is used in the second paragraph?
 - a. popular
 - b. infamous
 - c. friendly
 - d. well-liked
3. Which title would be a good alternative for this text?
 - a. "A Life of Crime"
 - b. "Turned Against"
 - c. "The James Gang"
 - d. "Confederate Soldier"
4. Which paragraph provides information about Jesse James's death?
 - a. none of the paragraphs
 - b. the first paragraph
 - c. the second paragraph
 - d. the third paragraph
5. Which adjective best describes Jesse James?
 - a. villainous
 - b. heroic
 - c. gallant
 - d. brave